
Primary1 n ew s l e t t e r

P l e a s e  fe e l  f r e e  to  c o n t a c t  m e  a n y  t i m e  –
M i s s  F y v i e  

H e l l o J
We have al l been working very hard. Below you wil l see
an overview of what we wil l be covering from 
now until January. 
Along with this we wil l continue to focus on building 
self confidence and independence. 
I am very excited for the rest of this fun year together!

Literacy:

P1 wil l be learning letter sounds, recognising and 
hearing sounds within words and beginning to build on 

letter formation skil l s. 

The class wil l work on developing our listening and 
talking skil l s and confidence to share and respond to 

questions with the whole class. 

Numeracy:
P1 wil l be working on reading, writing, matching, 

ordering and exploring numbers from 0-30. We wil l 

build on our knowledge of3D shapes and investigate 
pattern and symmetry. We wil l then move on to look 
at information handling, to gather, display and 

interpret information in a variety of ways.

P.E Days and other curricular areas:
• Our P.E days are a Monday, Wednesday and Friday. Please 

send in a separate bag with indoor shoes and P.E kit to 

change into. No jewel lery can be worn.

• We wil l visit the I.C.T Suite on a Tuesday.

Health and Wel lbeing:  
In P.E, pupil s wil l further develop their balance, 

movement and co-ordination skil l s through team games, 

and sports. We wil l be exploring basketbal l and 

expressive dance.

.Relationships, friendship and what makes a kind and 
caring friend wil l be explored alongside discussing 

emotions and how we cope with how we feel. We wil l 

work together to create and uphold our class charter 
and ensure a positive working ethos within the class 

and school.  

I.D.L – Nativity

We have already started preparing our wonderful Nativity “Magical 

Christmas Journey” and are very excited to practise and perform. Although 
there wil l not be an in person audience this year we are very excited that

you wil l get to share watching the nativity with your child via a secure link 
which we wil l provide. It’s beginning to look a lot like Christmas!


